
Update March 13, 2020 at 2:00PM 
 
As of this time, we know that both Reedsport Schools will be closed to students beginning 
Monday March 16.   
 
-We are still determining what the extent of the closure means and have teleconference 
meetings this afternoon to learn details.   
 
-We are developing a plan to provide meals during this time to school aged student.   
 
More details will be available over the weekend.  Please watch Facebook or the district website 
for these details.  Robocalls will also come out when there is new information for families on 
the website. 
 
 


